
  

  

 

 

 13 September 2019
   Our ref: 5553680
 
 
Thank you for your request received on 15 August 2019, for the following 
information:
 
Context: Barnet Council requires individuals who wish to see comments 
submitted as part of the public consultation process on planning applications 
to submit a Freedom of Information Request if they wish to see all the 
comments received in respect of a particular planning application. 

Question 1: 
When did Barnet Council introduce this process/policy? 

Question 2: 
Who approved this process/policy? 

Question 3: 
How many Freedom of Information Requests have been received by Barnet 
Council over the last 3 years in relation to comments submitted as part of the 
public consultation process on planning applications?
 
We have processed this request under the Environmental Information Regulations 
2004. 
  
Response 

The council holds the information requested and it is attached/ the answers to your 
questions are below 
  
Question 1:
 
When did Barnet Council introduce this process/policy?
 
December 2006 

Question 2: 

Who approved this process/policy? 
 
The Director of Planning who was in post at the time (December 2006). 
    
Question 3: 

How many Freedom of Information Requests have been received by Barnet 
Council over the last 3 years in relation to comments submitted as part of the 



public consultation process on planning applications? 
 
104 
 

Your rights  

If you are unhappy with the way your request for information has been handled, you 
can request a review within the next 40 working days by writing to the Information 
Management Team at: foi@barnet.gov.uk. Or by post to Information Management 
Team (FOI) London Borough of Barnet, 2 Bristol Avenue, Colindale, NW9 4EW
 
If, having exhausted our review procedure, you remain dissatisfied with the handling 
of your request or complaint, you will have a right to appeal to the Information 
Commissioner at: The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water 
Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF (telephone: 0303 123 1113; website 
www.ico.org.uk).  There is no charge for making an appeal.
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